

## **Trustee Benoit on Extended Leave**

The Niagara Catholic District School Board advises the community, specifically English-Separate supporters in St. Catharines/Niagara-on-the-Lake, that trustee Natalia Benoit is on leave from her duties through January 29, 2024.

A request by Trustee Benoit to be excused from attending the regularly scheduled meetings of the Board until January 29, 2024, was approved by the Board at the September 26 Board Meeting.

Residents who wish to contact a trustee for any reason are asked to please contact Vice-Chair of the Board Rhianon Burkholder, or trustee Larry Huibers for assistance. Trustee contact information is available under the Board section of niagaracatholic.ca.

**DATE ISSUED: September 27, 2023**